
 

            3RD BN POND  
CATCH-AND-RELEASE FISHING 

 
Subsistence fishing on 3rd Battalion Pond has been prohibited in order to protect 
human health related to potential fish contamination resulting from a nearby 
Environmental Restoration Site.  Through collaboration with the Navy, the South 
Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control, and the Environmental 

Protection Agency, it has been determined that CATCH AND RELEASE fishing 
is still protective of human health while allowing people to enjoy the recreational 
benefits of fishing.   

Fish species present in the pond likely include:  

 
    Redfish (Red Drum)          Sheepshead               Flounder 

 

           

                 Black Drum                                Spotted Seatrout 
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PMO AND CONSERVATION LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS WILL ENSURE 
COMPLIANCE OF DEPO 5090.3C (FISH AND WILDLIFE ORDER). VIOLATIONS 
MAY RESULT IN SUSPENSION OF FISHING PRIVILEGES, DISCIPLINARY 
ACTION, ISSUANCE OF A FEDERAL CITATION, OR DEBARMENT FROM THE 
INSTALLATION. 

 


